E& (o/trans PUBLIC NOTICE

THE CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (CALTRANS) HAS
PREPARED AN INITIAL STUDY WITH PROPOSED NEGATIVE DECLARATION
(IS/ND) FOR THE U.S. HIGHWAY 101 TAMALPAIS DRIVE OVERCROSSING
PROJECT IN CORTE MADERA, MARIN COUNTY.
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WHAT IS BEING PLANNED?

Caltrans has prepared an IS/ND for the U.S. Highway 101 (U.S. 101) Tamalpais Drive Overcrossing Project
(Project). The Project is located in Corte Madera, Marin County, on U.S. 101 at post mile (PM) 7.37.The
Project proposes to upgrade the structure over U.S. 101 at Tamalpais Drive Overcrossing (0C) by replacing the
existing nonstandard pedestrian facilities with Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliant features. The

Project also includes seismic structural improvements, intersection modifications, reconfiguration of the U.S.
101 on/off-ramps, and repairs and maintenance of the existing structure

WHY THIS ADVERTISEMENT?

Caltrans, as the lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and the National
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), has prepared the IS/ND to analyze potential effects the proposed Project
may have on the environment. This notice is to inform you of the public comment period.

WHAT IS AVAILABLE:

The IS/ND, maps, and Project information are available for review and download at https://dot.ca.gov/cal-
trans-near-me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-environmental-docs.

Additionally, the document will be made available at the following locations:
Corte Madera Library
707 Meadowsweet Dr.
Corte Madera, CA 94925

Larkspur Library
400 Magnolia Ave.
Larkspur, CA 94939

WHERE :

Comments will be accepted during the 45-day public comment period from July 7, 2022 to August 22, 2022.

(altrans will address substantive comments in the Draft IS/MND. Comments may be submitted via email
tamalpais0C@dot.ca.gov, or mail to:

Caltrans, District 4

ATTN: Liz Nagle

P.0. Box 23660, MS-3B
Oakland, CA 94623-0660
Contact: email@dot.ca.gov

For more information about this Project, or if you have comments or questions please contact Liz Nagle,
Environmental Scientist, at tamalpaisOC@dot.ca.gov or (510) 496-9654. TDD users may contact the
California Relay Service TDD line at 1-800-735-2929 or Voice Line at 1-800-735-2922.




